
Knights of Columbus 
Virginia State Council 
State Officers’ Wives 

 

 
 

Cordially Invite You to Attend the 
2018 Ladies Luncheon 

 
 

Saturday, July 7, 2018 
Following the Ladies of Virginia Meeting 

 

The Lake House at 
St. Michael the Archangel Catholic Church 

 

We are asking for a free will donation to support the Knights of 
Columbus Coats for Kids Program in the name of all of the Ladies 

 

Your Hostesses 
Eileen, Stacey, Ruth, Arlene and Wendy 

 
Smart Casual Attire 

(No jeans, shorts or capris please) 
 

Reservations Required 
 

RSVP no later than July 1, 2018 to: 

 

Richie Head at execsec2018_2019@vakofc.org or 703-963-8282 

Note:  e-mail is preferred.  All reservations will be confirmed. 
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